News from the Knights

EQMO—Math TEST

This year's EQAO math test is fast approaching. The test will be written on Wednesday, June 12th, 2013. Students can continue to prepare for this test by visiting the EQAO website at www. Gao domain and go to Student Resources. Here students will find sample tests that they can complete in either the academic or applied level course. Parents are also encouraged to visit the EQAO website as there is a specific section dedicated to *Parent Resources*.

If you have any questions, or would like further information regarding the EQAO math test, please do not hesitate to contact Ms.
Romanowski, O'Gorman High School's Numeracy Department Head, at (705) 268-4501.

Virtue: Hamility

Lord Jesus, when You walked the earth, Your humility obscured Your Kingship. Your meekness confused the arrogant, Hindering them from grasping Your purpose, Your nobleness attending to the destitutes. Teach me to model after Your eminence, To subject my human nature to humility. Grant me a with a natural inclination To never view myself greater than anyone. Banish all lingering sparks of self-importance That could elevate me greater than You. Let my heart always imitate Your humility!

Catholic Education Week: Growing Together in Faith May 5 to May 10

Catholic schools are Catholic communities.
Catholic schools are faith communities. We – parents, students, teachers, administrative and support staff – walk and grow together in the faith which we received at our Baptism.
And it is the 'together' that we grow. And as we learn from nature, growth relies on sun and water and nutrition. Otherwise, it may fade away and even die. Our growth is primarily a relationship with God, who at our Baptism, called us by name. But the response of each of us to that growth is both personal and communal. We grow in our faith in the nurturing atmosphere of our Catholic community be that of our local parish, our home, or our Catholic school community.

There are five sub-themes for each day of Catholic Education Week:

Monday – Faith that is Rooted Tuesday – Faith that is Nurtured Wednesday – Faith that is Discerned Thursday – Faith that is Witnessed Friday — Faith that is Celebrated

Our school community will celebrate Catholic Education Week 2013 in ways (please see the attached file). We invite you to participate in any of these activities as your personal time and work schedule may permit.

We thank you for your continued support and we hope to see you during our school celebrations

O'Gorman Foundation

Thank you to the O'Gorman Foundation for donating approximately \$5000.00 to the school's Drama Department. This donation is tied to a wireless headsets system that students will be able to use while they are in the Drama program. This new headset system will be used in the musical "Jesus Christ Superstar", which takes place May 1,2,3 & 4. Foundation Committee members are proud to continue to support student activities such as this.

Your Five Keys to Success Here At O'Gorman High

Be here! Be on time! Be prepared!

Be respectful! Be involved!

$\Theta\Theta\Theta\Theta\Theta\Theta\Theta\Theta$
Mark Your Calendar!
May 1-4
School Musical
<u> </u>
Catholic Education Week
<u>May 20</u>
Victoria Day—No School
May 22
Justice—Career Promo Event
<u>May 23</u>
At Risk Letters are sent home.
May 27
Catholic Learning Community

Shortened Day